Dear Jennifer,

Application reference: 2015/0221/P Kings Cross Central, Wharf Road, Kings Cross, London

Reserve matters associated with Wharf Road public realm including a section of the Regent's Canal
towpath between Maiden Lane Bridge and Pavilion G1 pursuant to conditions 9, 10, 12, 16, 18-22,
26, 31, 45, 51, 56 and 64-67 of outline planning permission (2004/2307/P) dated 22/12/06 with
associated section 106 Agreement for comprehensive, mixed use development.

Thank you for consulting TfL regarding this application.
TfL have no objections.

Regards,

Victoria Bates | Assistant Planner

TfL Plannmg, Transport for London

T: 020 3054 3649 Auto: 83649 E: victoriabates@tfl.gov.uk
"Floor, Windso , 42-50 Victoria Street,
London SW1H OTL
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The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately at
postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If received in error, please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its
content. Transport for London excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any attached
files.

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at Windsor House, 42-50 Victoria Street, London, SW1H OTL. Further
information about Transport for London’s subsidiary companies can be found on the following link: http:/Avww.tfl. gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/
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Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry out their own virus check before opening
any attachments, as TiL accepts no liability for any loss, or damage which may be caused by viruses.




